From: PUCWeb Notification

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 3:00:07 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Kathy Belknap

Submission Time: Sep 8 2022 2:14PM
Email: belknap.kathy@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-850-8787

Address: 3794 S. Suntree Place

Boise, ID 83706

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Case ID: IPC-E-22-22

Comment: "These are my comments on changing the current Idaho Power VODER Study: We
purchased solar panels a year ago to help our environment and to do our part about Global
Warming. I request that the Commission should NOT impose on-peak/off-peak rates on
exports by self-generators unless Idaho Power also allows customers access to on-peak rates
for their consumption. It is very unfair to impose on-peak/off-peak credit rates on the energy
one exports when there is no correlating on-peak/off-peak rates for the energy consumers use.
I request a fair financial value be assigned to the renewable energy provided by customers.
This is a resource to Idaho Power. Currently Idaho Power sells renewable energy at a premium
to customers (Green Power Program). Idaho Power can avoid costs by sourcing its green
power from customers and these very real avoidable costs should not be omitted from the
study. I Finally, customers should have the option to sell the power they generate. Many
Idahoans want to purchase and encourage local and cost effective green energy. We clearly
provide additional renewable energy with our solar panels. Thank you for listening to my
comments. Kathy Belknap "

[Open in the PUC Intranet application]


mailto:Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov
https://puc.intranet.idaho.gov/apps/intranet/Comment

